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Recruitment Centre

St Andrews House

St Andrews Way

Devons Road

Bow

London  

E3 3PA

Tel: 020 7887 6638

Fax: 020 7887 6641

www.londonambulance.nhs.uk

December 2009
Dear Applicant
Re: Hazardous Area Response Team (HART) – Operatives

East Team (Deptford currently) & West Team (Isleworth Area)
The East Team will be moving to Cody Road, London, E3 (15% HCAS) the early part of 2010, The West team is hoped to go live during 2010, Isleworth Area, exact location T.B.C.
Thank you for requesting a pack for the above post.  We have included some information to help you to make an informed decision in terms of your application.  Please take the time to read through the pack.  

Please study the person specification and ensure that you give us specific examples of your experience to demonstrate how you meet each part of it.  Please enclose copies of any specific qualifications needed for this post if applicable. If shortlisted you will be required to provide all original documents of qualifications at interview. 

Please do not enclose your CV as the application form must be fully completed.

All aspects of the recruitment and selection process must be successfully completed.  Applications will be short-listed against the requirements of the role, including initial health screening. Those taken forward will be subject to an optical assessment, occupational health medical, physical fitness assessment, competency based interview and Criminal Records Bureau check.  

Candidates who cannot be available for selection stages as follows should not apply at this time:

Occupational Health Checks, London Bridge, SE1:
w/c 25 January 2010 or w/c 1 February 2010 

Physical Assessment at Fire Services College, 

Moreton-in-the-Marsh:       



w/c 25 February 2010
Interviews:





early March 2010
PPE Course - T.B.C. during 1st quarter 2010 

IRU  Course - T.B.C. during 1st quarter 2010
More information on the HART can be found either by accessing the website www.ambulancehart.org, or by contacting Marc Rainey, HART/CBRN Coordinator on 07884 313256.

Candidates must fully complete and submit a Criminal Records Bureau disclosure, the HART medical questionnaire, with their completed application in order to be considered for shortlisting.  Should you experience any problems with this, please contact the Recruitment Centre on recruitment@lond-amb.nhs.uk or 020 7887 6638.

This post is subject to a Criminal Records Bureau (CRB) check prior to appointment.
Your completed application form should be returned to the address at the top of this letter by 17.00hrs on Tuesday 29 December 2009.
I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

 J. C. Probert
Julie Probert 
Assistant Recruitment Officer
Enc.

